
A note from Pastor Owen Scott… 

“Ah, Lord God!  Behold, You have made the 

heaven and the earth by your great power 

and stretched out arm, and there is nothing 

too hard for you” (Jeremiah 32:17).  How’s 

that for a New Year’s verse!  There is 

nothing too hard for the Lord.  Let this be 

your keynote…Nothing is too hard for God 

to do in His great power.  Think of your 

mountain sized needs.  May we come and 

ask the Lord for His great supply for these 

needs.  Nothing is too hard for Him.  We take 

our need and lay it at His feet.  Right where 

you are…right at this moment, call upon God 

and when you pray, ask him for something.  

We honor Him when we ask Him for great 

things.  Read Jeremiah 33:3…Call to me and I 

will answer you and will tell you great and 

hidden things that you have not known”.  Let 

us, every morning, keep this text in our 

hearts.  “Is anything too hard for me?”  

(Jeremiah 33:26). The God who is great in 

power and mighty in deed wants  you  to call 

upon Him now. 
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Sunday at Valley Church… 
Services at 9:00 & 11:00 am 
Pastor Owen Scott will be speaking this morning.  There is 
a supervised Mini-Kids Centre for children under 3 years 
in the 11 am service.  (The Mini-Kids Centre is 
unsupervised during the 9 am service – Parents are asked 
to stay with their children.)  Nursery facilities available to 
mothers with babies.  

 
Join us for a coffee & cookies on the patio!  
Join us for coffee on the patio after the service 

today…a great chance to meet a new friend. 
 

This week at Valley Church… 

 
The church office will be closed until Wednesday, 
January 2nd. 
 
ESL (English as a Second Language) 
ESL will resume in January.  For info call Kay (604)986-2932 
or Elaine (604)986-4288.  
 
SOUL TREK (for youth) – Contact Tim Shaw at (604) 980-
0307 for further info.  Soul Trek will resume on Tuesday, 
January 8th at 7 pm. 
 
Intercessory Prayer Group will resume on Tuesday, 
January 2nd – They meet every Tuesday morning at 9:30 am 
in the nursery - If you have a prayer request, please fill in the 
enclosed prayer card.  
 
Mom’s  Morning Out  will resume regular meetings on 

Thursday, January 10th.  For further information contact 

Kristina at kristina_kurtz@hotmail.com  

Celebrate Recovery will reconvene on Thursday, January 

10th. Phone Karl or Louisa at 604 984-0719 for details 

What’s happening at Valley Church? 
 
WHAT WORKS WHEN LIFE DOESN’T… Starting January 

13th Pastor Owen Scott will present a sermon series that 

will speak clearly to the issues of our day.  In this study of 

selected Psalms, you will learn…  

- How to cope with paralyzing fear that won’t go away 

- How to cope and prosper in a hostile and negative 

atmosphere at work, school, church or home 

- How to overcome the baffling problems of everyday 

living 

Don’t miss this relevant and heart-stirring presentation of 

Biblical insights from the Book of Psalms.                                                                       

Year End Giving – In order to receive a tax receipt for the 

2012, you need to submit your offering TODAY. 

Send in your photos!  Please share some of your special 

moments with us by emailing us your favorite family 

photos to use in the bulletin and on our website. 

Valley Church staff – The Kurtz family are visiting family 

in Edmonton…Mel is with her family in Manitoba…and 

Tim & Tamara are in Mexico with Tamara’s family. 

Check out Valley Church on our website, Facebook  
or Twitter!  Keep up to date with what’s happening by 
following us on Twitter @ValleyChurchNS, visiting us on 
Facebook (we also have a new “Valley Church Men” page) 
or checking our website at www.valleychurch.ca         
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